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FROM THE PRESIDENT
By Barbara Keating

Be Curious!

“I think, at a child’s birth, if a mother could ask a fairy godmother to endow it 
with the most useful gift, that gift should be curiosity.” Eleanor Roosevelt

A friend once told me that I am the most curious person he knows because I often ask questions.  
I remembered his comment at a recent Lifelong Learners presentation as I appreciated the questions 
and comments offered by a good number of attendees. Our presenters often compliment the quality 
and depth of our discussions. Who among your friends are the most curious? Please invite them to join 
Lifelong Learners. Thank you for sharing your curiosity! 

HISTORY OF MANKATO AREA LIFELONG LEARNERS - PART 2
In 2013 the council members recognized a need to recruit younger members. They appointed a committee 
which organized a focus group comprised of people nearing retirement. They found that this younger group 
preferred presentations to be scheduled during the evenings rather than in the early afternoon. They were 
interested in tours of local spots of interest and in offerings on conservation and wildlife and music and art.  
They were much less interested in antiques, poetry and literature, and arts and crafts.

In 2015 there were over 200 active members, and a website and face book page supplemented the quarterly 
newsletter for communication. Classes were still organized as quarterly “presentations” and the Great Decisions 
Program had become an important learning opportunity for members. For a short time, membership was 
extended to adults over 50. A partnership was temporarily established with Gustavus Adolphus College in 2015.  
A new logo (the owl) was introduced, and the organization celebrated its 20-year anniversary in 2016.

Membership dropped during the pandemic but has been increasing in the past two years. Once again there is 
a need to recruit younger members to the organization and its leadership team. Currently, the presentations 
and free activities have expanded to include several topics and social activities. There is hope that more special 
events can be offered with additional volunteers and improved finances. The Council members encourage input 
and volunteer involvement and will work with other senior organizations to create an age friendly community.

Jane Bovard

WELCOME NEW MEMEBERS! WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU!

Claudia Cooper Clint Firstbrook Candace Jensen Richard Liebendorfer
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SPECIAL EVENTS - FALL 2024

GUSTAVUS NOBEL CONFERENCE 2024 

The Gustavus Adolphus College Nobel Conference 60, “Sleep, Unraveled,” will be 
held Tuesday and Wednesday, October 1-2, 2024, at Christ Chapel. The lectures 
and panel discussions will be available for viewing online without cost or pre-
registration. If you plan to attend the free conference in person, please register 
using the registration form found on the Gustavus nobel conference information 
link below.

There will be limited reserved LL group seating. If you would like to sit near other LL 
members, please call or send Colleen a note by September 16th at (507) 389-2011 or 
e-mail: LifelongLearners@mnsu.edu. Please let her know if you are registered.

When you arrive at the conference and check in at the lobby at Christ Chapel, please tell them
you are with the Lifelong Learners group, and someone will direct you to our reserved seats.
They have also arranged for reserved lunch seating. Doors will open at 8:30 am both days. For
more information go to: https://gustavus.edu/events/nobelconference/2024/.

SIP AND CHAT 
Fall/Halloween Afternoon Tea

You are invited to join your Lifelong Learner friends for a Special Tea on Wednesday, 
October 30, 2024, 2:00-4:00 pm at the Curiosi-Tea House, 1745 Commerce Drive, 
North Mankato, MN. Our Afternoon Tea (sometimes called High Tea) will feature five 
Fall/Halloween themed savory/sweet foods and two kinds of tea. Included foods would 
be spiced scones with jam, assorted savory puff pastries, cucumber and cream cheese 
sandwiches, spiced apple shortcakes and Chai Bars. Hot teas include Rooibos vanilla 
chai herbal and a pumpkin spice tea. Please call the Lifelong Learner’s office (389-2011) 
by Monday, October 28 to reserve your spot. You may pay $15 at the Tea. House.

GREAT COURSES 
Coming this fall and winter: The Life and Art of Vincent van Gogh

Presenter: Steve Gilbert 		  Time: Tuesdays 2:00 – 4:00 pm
Dates: November 5 – January 21 (no meeting on Dec 24) 11 sessions total.
You are welcome to join even if you cannot attend all sessions.
Location: Pathstone Latitude, 115 Rogers Street, Mankato

HOLIDAY LUNCHEON PARTY

The annual holiday luncheon for Lifelong Learners members and guests will be 
December 12, 2024, at the Mankato Golf Club. Watch for additional updates in 
your e-mail.

SENIOR TRIPS-MANKATO AREA  
PUBLIC SCHOOLS COMMUNITY ED

Guthrie Theater - “A Christmas Carol” will be on December 11, 2024.
Go to: link.mnsu.edu/a-christmas-carol
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Mankato Area Lifelong Learners
129 Morris Hall • Mankato, MN 56001

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
(Check your e-mail, Mankato Area LLL website, 
or current Facebook page for updates.)

Gustavus Adolphus College
Nobel Conference 60:
October 1-2, 2024
Christ’s Chapel, Gustavus

Fall/Halloween Tea:
October 30 2-4 pm
Curiosi-Tea House

Great Decisions:
Oct. 9, Pioneer Bank
TBD

Nov.13, Pioneer Bank
Rick Olson
Understanding Indonesia

Holiday Luncheon:
December 12, 2024
Mankato Golf Club

A member of the Minnesota State system and an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity University. This document is 
available in alternative format to individuals with disabilities by calling Accessibility Resources at 507-389-2825, (V),  
800-627-3529 or 711 (MRS/TTY). LFLL001PU 08-24

 To remove your name from our mailing list, call 507-389-2011
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Terry Salerno

NOTE: PLEASE CONSIDER A GIFT OF YOUR TIME OR FUNDS TO HELP MANKATO AREA LLL GROW.

We are not alone: The 2024 Nonprofit Leadership Impact Study reports that many nonprofits across the 
country are experiencing both a shortage of volunteers and a decrease in donations. The Lifelong Learners 
Council is hoping to avoid raising membership fees next year by increasing fundraising. If you have some 
extra funds, please consider making a tax-deductible donation to Lifelong Learners. Make checks payable 
to Minnesota State University, Mankato Foundation, specify “Lifelong Learners” in the memo line, and send 
to: MSU Foundation, 126 Alumni & Foundation Center, Mankato, MN 56001. To make a tax-deductible online 
donation, go to https://engage.mnsu.edu/mall. For the QR code, see below. To volunteer, contact Colleen Fritz.

SCAN TO GIVE
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